
 

 

NOTIFICATION 

 

TO : ALL CANDIDATES REGISTERED TO SIT FOR THE BOARD’ S ESTATE 

AGENTS EXAMINATION 

 

2 May 2020 

Dear sir/madam 

ESTATE AGENTS EXAMINATION 2020 

Please be informed that due to COVID 19 and as directed by the Government  
that there should be no event or large gathering, the Board has decided to 
defer the estate agent’s examination to a date to be identified later. This 
decision will be published in the Board’s website. Apart from that all of you will 
individually receive notification on the scheduled new dates. 
 
Should you have any queries pertaining to the subject matter, please 
communicate via email to wan@lppeh.gov.my. 
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